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Townsend, Erle

From: BRENT SUROWIEC <cbsurowiec@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 6:16 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Maine’s EV Rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

It is a rediculus timeline. Our state is not ready geographically, climate (cold) and especially 

economically. Most of Maine not affluent. 

This is nothing but big government taking our rights away. EV’s should be optional for citizens 

who can afford them and are living in populated areas where charging is more readily 

available. 

Please put a stop to this. Like some one else said “Maine is not California”. Thank God !! 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


